
Circular 2003-03

February 20, 2003

TO: REVEREND PARISH PRIESTS, PAROCHIAL VICARS AND ATTACHED 
PRIESTS

RE: RE-AAPOINTMENT OF PARISH PRIESTS, PAROCHIAL VICARS AND 
ATTACHED PRIESTS

Dear Reverend Parish Priests, parochial Vicars and Attached Priests:

Greetings of Peace in the Lord!

By  this  letter  I  am  formally  re-appointing  each  of  you  to  the  parochial
assignments which you are holding when I was installed on January 16, 2003 as Bishop
of Novaliches.  I am thus confirming for the Diocese of Novaliches, the assignments you
received from His Eminence Jaime L. Cardinal Sin, D.D.,  when we were part  of the
Archdiocese of Manila.  You will each and all remain in your respective posts which you
were holding on that date, and will continue to enjoy the rights and privileges as well as
the obligations of your respective assignments until such time as you are given another
assignment.

This disposition is effective as of January 16, 2003, but does not apply anymore to
those whose assignments have been changed in the meantime by me or with my consent.

Thanking you for your  very valuable collaboration for the growth of our new
diocese, I am

Sincerely yours,

+TEODORO C. BACANI. JR., D.D.
Bishop of Novaliches


